

NEWSLETTER



In our Spring Newsletter there is really important information and ask from you all for our Summer Fair... so please read on!

NEW CHAIRS!

We're really pleased to say we have two new co-chairs after our recent EGM meeting! Holly and Vicki will be sharing the role. Volunteers are so important and without them there would be no Discos, gift events or summer fair as well as extra funding for the school to enrich our children's lives! So a big thank you to them both on behalf of all of us.

WANTED

We need to start collecting items for the summer fair, if you have any of the following you can donate please bring them into school and leave at reception stating they are for the PTA:

- unwanted gifts we can raffle
- teddies for the teddy tombola
- empty (screw top only) and full wine bottles
- Donations of raffle prizes through work (if appropriate)

WE NEED YOUR HELP

Summer Fair

Please confirm volunteers by 19th May



Organising the summer fair is a massive task and whilst the PTA work hard to organise bookings, gather donations and buy the materials we need for the day we need your help in organising stalls. Without this, unfortunately the summer fair won't go ahead. So we have decided this year to allocate stalls to each year group. Those year groups will be responsible for organising the stall in advance of the event, and manning the stall on the day. This should help to split up the workload between those who can help in advance and only on the day.

We need year groups to confirm to us who is volunteering. If stalls do not have volunteers we won't be able to run them, and if there aren't enough stalls we won't be able to have a summer fair this year. So please do support and help us if you can. We are commited to organising it but it does need the help of our wonderful parent PTA community.



Stalls



RECEPTION- WINE AND WATER & RAFFLE

YEAR 1 SWEETS & FACEPAINTING

YEAR 2 JAR BAR & POCKET MONEY STALL

YEAR 3 BOUNCY CASTLE & UNIFORM

YEAR 4 TEDDY TOMBOLA AND BOUNCY CASTLE

YEAR 5 BBQ AND DRINKS

YEAR 6 - GAMES STALLS TO BE RUN BY Y6 CHILDREN & TUCK SHOP

SATURDAY 1ST JULY 2023

- ORGANISE IN CLASSES WHO WILL HELP TO ORGANISE THE STALL READY FOR THE EVENT ON THE DAY, AND WHO WILL VOLUNTEER TO RUN THE STALL
- IF THE STALL ISN'T ALLOCATED WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO RUN IT, AND IF THERE ARE NOT ENOUGH STALLS WE WON'T BE ABLE TO RUN THE FAIR
- ALLOCATE TWO PARENTS FOR EACH STALL IN ONE HOUR SHIFTS ON THE DAY
- ORGANISE THE STALL IN ADVANCE OF THE EVENT, FOR EXAMPLE COLLECT WINE BOTTLES, WRAP THEM FOR WINE AND WATER. FULL DETAILS ON TASKS CAN BE GIVEN AND A MEETING IN ADVANCE OF THE FAIR WILL BE RUN.
- CONTACT JERRYCLAYPTA@GMAIL.COM CONFIRMING WHO WILL RUN THE STALLS ON THE DAY AND WHO IS ORGANISING THE STALL IN ADVANCE. THE DEADLINE FOR THIS IS FRIDAY 19TH MAY SO WE CAN MAKE A DECISION ON THE FAIR GOING AHEAD





JERRY CLAY ACADEMY

Summer









ACTIVITIES:

Stalls - Bouncy Castle - Food & Drink including BBQ
Fun Games - Entertainment

